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The date of this y=ars Hafod Run will be announced in the next
newsleiter, but has been "pencililed in" for Friday July 3rd. This is
provisional on the venue peing available on that date.
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Weicome to GBectf, Pete and Julie the new ‘Mine Hosts at the
Suwian. Meals are . available lunch times and evenings, including
weekends. Congratulations on the new decor from your regulars.
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- “ The Pla/graup finished the Easter Term with a Fun Morning at
the Village Centre on Friday 10th @pril. It was a lovely morning and
-everyone, thoroughly enjoyed themselves. Thanks to your kind support we
raised £82.00 for the Playgroup funds.
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At the April meeting of the Bwernymynydd WI Loggerheads
Country Park Warden, Mike Hughes, gave 2 very interesting talk
entitied "Garden Birds and how to attract them to your Barden". Mike
concluded the evening by giving an insight into his work at
Loggerheads, Moel Fammau and Hope Mountain Country Parks. The raffle
was won oy Kathy Flint. A& visit to Theatr Ciayd to see Sailor Beware!.
Has arranged. ' : )
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